
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
                                 July 15, 2011 
 

 
Ponchatrain Investors, LLC                           1800E1-MFC  
910 North Foster Drive 
Baton Rouge, LA 70806     
                                                                
In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 

Ponchatrain Investors, LLC  
Channel 23, Hammond, LA              

        File number: BDFCDTA-20110401AAE 
        Facility Id No.: 1926      
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This is in reference to the above captioned application and the 
Commission letter dated April 19, 2011.  The April 19, 2011, 
Commission letter required you to amend your application to 
resolve the predicted interference to WUPL, BLCDT-20040812AAA, 
Channel 24, Slidell, LA. On June 23, 2011 your application was 
amended to address the problem.  However, the amendment did not 
eliminate the interference problem. 
 
Accordingly, your application, file number BDFCDTA-20110401AAE 
IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
                                                                
                         Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                         Deputy Chief 
                         Video Division 
                         Media Bureau 
 

  


